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Statement in Response to the GTU’s Decision Regarding Dr. Munir Jiwa  
  
 
DSPT leadership was recently made aware that the Executive Team of the GTU decided to end the 
employment of Dr. Munir Jiwa, Director of the Center for Islamic Studies. 
 
DSPT leadership was not involved in making this decision and cannot comment further on the situation. We 
recommend anyone with inquiries regarding the matter to direct their questions to the GTU President, Dr. 
Uriah Kim. 
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